
Dear Praying Friend, 
 
Niang and I count it a great joy and  privilege to send you 
this special Prayer-letter for July-September, 2 019. 
 
We thank the Lord for His many untold blessings He has 
bestowed on us this year. Dr. Armstrong and his team from 
Tucson Baptist Church have very well renovated the church 
auditorium, the offices as well as all the classrooms for us. 
We thank God for sending such loving, caring and faithful 
servants like them. 
  
The Lord is blessing the church in the midst of many 
hardships and difficulties. The church is able to send 4 
missionaries to 4 different cities. 
 
The Lord has allowed us to welcome 26 new students this 
academic year.  We could have a very grand Fresher’s 
welcome yesterday, July the 5th. The Lord has brought back 
all our returning students safe and sound.  All the faculty 
members and the student body are learning the Word of God 
with much excitements, zeal and new enthusiasms.  
 
The construction of the School building is in great progress. 
We thank all the donors and those who have been faithfully 
praying for this very important Project. Please pray that the 
Lord may provide the 28% more needed funds.     Please 
uphold us in your prayers as follows: 
 

1. The work of the four missionaries of the church. 
2. The witness and testimony of the church. 
3. The safe arrival of Dr. Bob to be our speaker during our 

Family Altar Week in late November. 
4. The financial needs of the students as some are looking 

for sponsors. 
5. The School Building construction and the needed 

funds.  



6. The upcoming Pastors’ Conference at the Pan Pacific 
Hotel, sponsored and led by Dr. Armstrong. 

7. The books for the school library as  they are on their 
way. 

8. The book-gifts for the pastors, to be given during the 
conference. 

9. The ministries of the graduates. 
10. The leadership of the seminary as well as that of 

the country. 
 

Please accept our thanks for your faithful, fervent prayer as 
well as your sacrificial, financial supports. May the good and 
great God bless you and keep you! 
 
Neng and Niang Thang 
Grace Baptist Church 
Yangon 
Myanmar 

 
 


